
Hello 

My name is Barry and a member since August 2011. Having been on the web and read the 

owners site I thought I would write to see if I could be of any help to anybody planning a trip 

over the water. Tina, my partner and I have just returned from Spain having been in our place 

for three months. 

We go twice a year normally out in April, back end of July then out beginning of September 

and back end of November. 

If anybody would like to accompany us either out or back (especially first timers) they would 

be extremely welcome even if for part of the way. 

We go from Folkestone on the Eurotunnel down through France to the Spanish border and 

then down to Chiclana near Cadiz on the Costa de la Luz and take three to four days. We 

have made this trip a number of times and have tried different routes. Now we feel we have 

found the ideal one avoiding the Paege as much as possible and stay in a combination of 

Aires and campsites to enable us to re-charge batteries (electricity on sites). 

 

If anybody is interested they are quite welcome to contact us either via e-mail or telephone 

01458 441180. We are in Somerset (Street) when back in the U.K. 

 


